
 

 

 

 

 

1. The homeroom is not a warm up room.  Warming up 
should take place in your rehearsal room or performance 
venue. 

2. Please leave the homeroom tidy.  Another ensemble will 
most likely be using the room after you. 

3. Each ensemble is assigned ONE homeroom key and only 
the person with the key can let you into the homeroom.   

4. If the homeroom key is not returned prior to leaving, the 
ensemble will be charged $75 to replace the key. 

5. You may not extend the time that you are assigned to a 
homeroom.  Chances are that another ensemble will be 
using the room after your scheduled time, sometimes 
immediately. 

6. No food or drink (except water) allowed in the homerooms. 

7. Cases may be left in homerooms during performances or 
behind stage. 

8. Please do not leave the door open while the room is 
unattended.  The Midwest Clinic and McCormick Place 
staffs are not responsible for any lost or stolen items. 
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